For the protection of all children, it is a policy of the Diocese of Rockville Centre that all volunteers who work with children be background checked and participate in Virtus Training. We ask all parents who wish to volunteer in any capacity at our school to complete this training. All of our parishes offer this training. Please check your church bulletin, The Long Island Catholic or the diocesan website http://www.drvc.org/ for listings of when this training is offered. Be sure to submit a copy of the Certificate of Participation to our school when you complete the training. Thank you for undertaking this worthwhile endeavor.